
From: heather@torontosportscouncil.ca
To: Community Development and Recreation Committee
Subject: City of Toronto Basketball Development Plan
Date: Monday, November 28, 2016 7:32:39 PM

To: CDRC     c/o  Carol Kaustinen

Re: City of Toronto Basketball Development Plan

The Toronto Sports Council appreciates the opportunity to provide input as the PFR division continues to
 support the timely development of community sport programs in a collaborative and consultative
 manner. 

The Toronto Basketball Development Plan addresses the fundamental elements needed to establish a
 sound foundation for growth of the sport. Concurrently it will support the efforts of community sport
 organizations in delivering qualitative programs that serve their respective communities.

The TSC also acknowledges the importance of the Toronto Basketball Development Plan aligning with
 ongoing development of other PFR sport plans.

In the broader context the Toronto Basketball Development Plan will provide a means for both the PFR
 Division and Community Sport Organizations to work collaboratively in maintaining current and high
 standards associated with Sport For Development - Right To Play.

thank you.

Heather Mitchell,
Chair
Toronto Sports Council.

heather@torontosportscouncil.ca
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